CITY OF GROSSE POINTE WOODS
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY

Date: September 374, 2025
To: Ashley Jankowski
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From: .:}hzgc. Kosanke,Director of Public Safety

Subjec 'j086 Ridegemont Ave-Variance Review

I have reviewed the variance request for the proposed plans at 2068 Ridegemont.
The request if granted, will not have a negative impact on Public Safety Operations.



